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UPCOMING MEETINGSUPCOMING MEETINGS

Monday February 4 • 12:15 p.m.
Key Club

Arthur Scauzillo

Monday February 11 • 7:00 p.m.
Board Meeting 

Kingsway-Lambton United Church

Monday February 25
NO MEETING

MUSIC FESTIVAL ASSIGNMENTS

Monday March 4 • 12:15 p.m.
Community Service

Dan Gallo

Monday March 11 • 7:00 p.m.
Board Meeting 

Kingsway-Lambton United Church,
85 The Kingsway

Monday March 18 • 12:15 p.m.
St. Patty’s Day Luncheon

Barnaby Ross

SPECIALSPECIAL EVENTSEVENTS

KIWANIS MUSIC FESTIVAL
February 19th – March 2nd

HAPPY BIRTHDAY

Jean Reid, February 9

Katherine Irwin McDonald, February 17

Bob Chapman, February 20

Gwen Brison, February 21

Shirley Hall, February 26

Margaret Rutledge, February 27

John Dods, March 4

HAPPY ANNIVERSARY

Christina & Ted Scott, March 1

MEMBERS NEWS

Announcements

* Bo Fleischman announced that
the next Board meeting is February
11th at 7:00 pm at Kingsway Lambton
United Church.

* Ted Scott has left over nuts for
sale and if every member purchased a
few boxes for gifts then we could wrap
up this years sales. President Bo will
begin the challenge by purchasing a
case!!!!!

Visit to Yonge Street Mission

Talk about a hands-on meeting! On
January 21st, a number of Club mem-
bers went to the Yonge Street Mission to
see their facilities. Yonge Street
Mission, which has been open since
1896 provides services to youth in need.
We had a tour of their operation, which
consists of a medical clinic, dental clinic,
a day care centre, an employment servic-
es centre and a kitchen that serves lunch
and dinner Monday to Friday to approxi-
mately 80 youth. Besides the tour, we
assisted in the preparation of lunch, car-
rying in groceries, serving lunch, washing
dishes and having a sample of the excel-
lent meal. 

The most interesting part was to see
our fellow Club members removing the
meat from many crab leg pieces, a dona-
tion to the Mission from Red Lobster. It
was a wonderful experience to see the
Mission in operation and to be able to
assist them in providing a very worth-
while service. 

Horace Knight

“A youth is to be regarded with respect.
How do you know that his future will not
be equal to our present?”
Confucius 

KIWANIS MUSIC FESTIVAL

FEBRUARY 19 - MARCH 2

Please mark these dates on your calendars 

Mary  Margaret MacInnes will be in touch 

as soon as the schedules are available 

to seek your help with the assignments.

IInn MMeemmoorryy ooff RReegg BBaallllss

                                              

Reg passed away in the very early 
morning of January 22nd from 

complications of lung cancer, in his 94th
year. He was a dedicated Kiwanian since
1976 and served as president 1987, as

treasurer 1977-1980, as sectretary 2004-
2006, as Division 7&9 secretary for 9
years and as Lt. Governor in 1990. 
He was a founding member of the
Highfield Breakfast and Reading

Program, which he loved. 
He will be greatly missed.

 


